
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH

April 8, 2021

To: Nghiep Ly, Technical Director
NVL Laboratories, Inc.

From: Department of Health, Indoor and Radiological Health Branch
Asbestos Section

Subject: Annual Asbestos Laboratory Registration

Your asbestos laboratory registration packet has been received and processed.  Your 
registration number is and is valid until 

Your laboratory is now registered to perform the duties specified in Chapter 11-504-19 
for regulated facilities and will abide by the rules set forth in the Hawaii Administrative 
Rules, Chapter 11-501 through 11-504.

Enclosed is the receipt for the registration fee.

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions or require additional 
information, please contact Ms. Kristie Kasaoka Kimura at (808) 586-5800.

Enc: As stated
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